
 

 
 

6300 Hammond Bay Road, Nanaimo, BC  V9T 6N2 www.rdn.bc.ca 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
Re:   Ravensong Aquatic Centre Mechanical Upgrade Project 
 
 
Original Issue Date: November 26, 2018 
Original Closing Date: January 17, 2019 
 
 
Please be advised the Regional District of Nanaimo has cancelled this tender call as all submissions 
received exceeded the available budget.  
 
The Regional District of Nanaimo intends to significantly modify the work scope and reissue another 
tender shortly. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Chestnut 
Superintendent, Aquatic Services 
T: 250-752-5014 | Email: mchestnut@rdn.bc.ca 
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